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October 17, 2024 
 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 

  

Notice is hereby given on behalf of the President of the Port Commission 

of Port District No. 1 of Grant County (Port of Quincy) that the Port 

Commission will have a Special meeting regarding Alternate power 

workshop on Friday, October 18, 2024 at 3:00 p.m.  

 
The meeting will be held at the Port office at 101 F Street SW, Quincy, 

Washington.  

 
 

PORT DISTRICT NO. 1 OF GRANT COUNTY, WASHINGTON 
 

CURT A. MORRIS, CHAIRMAN 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
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